
Last Updated: 09/14/2023

Cypress Street Intersection Improvements at LaSalle Street 447614-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Intersection

improvements
Phase Completed
Limits From Reo St to

LaSalle St
Project Start March 27, 2023
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Construction
Cost

$2.3 million

Estimated
Completion

Fall 2023

Contractor Kamminga &
Roodvoets, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6204
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
All construction activities as part of this project were
completed on Wednesday, September 13, 2023. 

The Florida Department of Transportation's contractor, Kamminga &
Roodvoets, Inc, widened, resurfaced and realigned Cypress Street at
LaSalle Street from east of Lake Street to north of Cypress Street to
enhance traffic operations and improve safety in this area of Tampa.

This project was expected to finish during fall 2023.  


